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The affairs of the School are under the control of Mr. R. 
Norman, who, with the aid of his competent wife, takes 
charge of the boys, superintends their physical and moral 
training and looks after the welfare of the School.

Mr. W. T. Kennedy still continues his evening classes at 
the School, and his report herewith submitted testifies to 
the advantages derived by the boys from their training in 
this department.

The thanks of the Board are due to Dr. Lindsay for his 
care and oversight of the health of the School.

In closing this report, the Board of Directors desire to 
acknowledge their gratitude 1o a kind Providence in that 
the neeus and requirements of this School have been im­
pressed upon the minds of those whom He has blessed with 
wealth, and who have at their death provided for these 
needs and requirements by legacies to the School.

The Board regret that the immediate needs of the estab­
lishment absorbed the funds which they would otherwise 
have invested as a permanent endowment ; but they feel con­
fident that, with the enlarged usefulness now opening out 
to the School, with increased efficiency and with a more 
general public support, they will be able to carry on tne 
work successfully, and in the future set aside legacies 
towards the formation of an endowment fund.
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Samuel M. Brookfield.
Chairman.
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